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The second half of the Spring Term has been jam-packed with exciting events
and visits including World Book Day, Holi and an Ofsted visit!

Once again, the children had the best attendance in the Trust!  

Key Dates and Events
Monday 7th April 

Vaisakhi Day

Wednesday 9th April 
Pre-school and Class 1 Ugly Bug Ball

Friday 11th April
Easter Service at St. Mary’s Church, Barkby at 2 p.m.

Please note: No parking in the Stable Yard due to roadworks

Easter Holidays
Monday 14th - Friday 25th April

Monday 5th May - Bank Holiday

12th - 16th May
Key Stage 2 SATs Week

Mental Health Awareness Week



Class 4 on World Book Day!

Year 1 and 2
enjoyed story

time in the
woods!

Environment Club
hunting for bugs!

Holi
celebrations



A huge congratulations to the Environment Club and Miss Kirk for being
awarded the ‘Bronze Award’ for the Woodland’s Trust Green Tree School’s
Award.  A great achievement for this newly formed club!

The children have created a vision statement about how to improve the school’s
sustainability and the school environment.  Miss Kirk has been to the garden
centre and purchased lots of wonderful plants - so watch this space!

We are hoping to run a Walk-a-thon in ‘Walk to Schools Week’ to raise
money for the school grounds.

Staffing Update:

Sadly, The Pochin School have to say goodbye to Mr Girt as Class 1's teacher.
We would like to extend a massive thank you for his contribution to the school.
We wish him all the very best for the future. 


